
OZO Phuket welcomes the New Year with
food offering ceremony

The OZO Phuket management team, led by Paul Halford – General Manager (5th from right),
Sonthaya Thongmeesukh – Executive Assistant Manager (4th from right), Thanawan Wangjumnong –
Human Resources Manager (3rd from right), recently participated in the food offering ceremony to
welcomes year 2020 on 1st January.
On this special day, the team member’s representative from each department took part in the
celebration to offer food to the monks on the first day off the year. This activities hosted among the
beautiful greenery hotel landscape in one of the island’s most popular beaches.
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